
Grant  writing  help  for
nonprofits
El  Dorado  County  will  host  a  grant  development  program
informational meeting Sept. 29, 6pm at 2850 Fairlane Court,
Building C, Placerville.

All  county  nonprofits  are  invited  to  attend.  Seating  is
limited and additional meetings can be arranged if needed to
accommodate all interested organizations.

The county has contracted with Grant Management Associates to
assist local organizations with grant funding identification,
grant writing and grant administration. There is no charge to
the organization for this assistance or for the informational
meeting.

For additional information, call 530.621.5595.
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